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Good afternoon, Chairman Nelson and Members of the House 

Appropriations Human Resources Division.  I am Dan Gulya, North Dakota 

Olmstead Commission Coordinator and an FTE under the Protection & 

Advocacy Project (P&A).  I do not have any formal written testimony for the 

hearing today, but will be present to answer any questions that the 

Committee may have.  Teresa Larsen, P&A Executive Director will provide 

P&A’s written testimony for today’s hearing.   

Thank you and I happy to answer any question today or you may 

reach me at (701) 328-3946 or by e-mail at danigulya@nd.gov.  


